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Free summer meals begin July 5 
Meals are available at no cost to all children in the community ages 1 - 18 
 

Everett, WA— Beginning July 5 thru August 18, meals 
are available at no cost to all children in the community.  
 
A list of sites, address, start and end dates and which 
meals are served at what timeframes is available on the 
Everett Public School’s website at 
www.everettsd.org/SummerMeals.  
 
The waivers from the previous years that allowed parents 
to pick-up meals for their children expired in June of 
2022, which means meals must be eaten on site during 
the service time and are for children ages 1 – 18 only. 
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